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NOTIFICATION 

 

ADMISSIONTOBPHARM(LATERALENTRY)COURSE2023LI

ST OF APPLICANTS WHO HAVE UPLOADEDDEFECTIVE 

DOCUMENTS PUBLISHED 

 

As per the Notification dated 26.01.2024, applicants for admission to B.Pharm (Lateral 

Entry) course for the academic year 2023-24 were given an opportunity till 01.02.2024 to 

rectify the defects in the applications submitted and the certificates uploaded along with it. 

As defects are again found in applications and certificates on scrutiny, a list of applicants 

who have submitted defect applications/certificates is published on the website for 

verification and rectification of defects. Candidates having defects in their 

applications/certificates should visit their candidate portal and rectify the defects by 

uploading valid documents. If there are any defects in the application/documents then click 

on'Memo details’ menu available on the profile page to view the information regardingthe 

defects. Necessary documents/certificates for rectification of defects should beuploaded 

online before10.02.2024, 4.00 PM. Certificates received by post, e-mail or in person will 

not be considered under any circumstances. If the defects in the certificates are not rectified 

within the above stipulated time, there is a risk of loss including the rightful communal 

reservation benefits. No further opportunity will be given to rectify the defects. 
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